
  Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF APPOINTMENT/REAPPOINTMENT OF 
  TRI-ETHNIC COMMITTEE MEMBERS  
 
DATE: August 21, 2012 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
There are currently five (5) Tri-Ethnic Committee Member positions that will expire at 
the end of August 2012 [(2) Anglo and (3) Hispanic]. An ad has been placed in the 
Odessa American to assist in recruiting applicants. 
 
Attached are three (3) current members’ applications for reappointment to another two 
(2) year term from:  Mary Ann Bagley, Johnny Carter, and Lettie England.   
 
Recruitment will continue for the two (2) Hispanic position vacancies. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees take action and reappoint by ballot, three 
(3) applicants to serve as a Tri-Ethnic Committee member for a two (2) year term. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez 
Superintendent of Schools 


